


Bonfire Night Mike was in charge of the event and the
preparation would take place on s5at 3rd Nov.It was

agreed that it would be advisable to have some posters
and in this context George shires would be aEproached.

imas Cards An initial supply was now available and
the price was fixed at 5p each.Distribution followed

the meeting. -
) Caro Details of this event to be held on 2lst
December were left to Bob Fenton.

Future Attraction Mr fWaite was to be contacted to
ascertain whetiier he would be prepared to show his

film of the village late January e February 1974.
Any QOther Business The secretary reported that the
gign on the golf course had been removed.

The chairman thanked Mr and Mrs Scott for accomodating
the mecting, which closed at 9pm.The date of the

next meeting was Tuesday 27+th Hovemberl973.
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